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Minutes were taken at the January 31st Board of Directors meeting, and they were uploaded into 
the dropbox.   
  
I sent sympathy cards to Sarah Carpenter from UNL and Ritchie Morrow from CCPE. They both had 
family members pass away.   
  
An online vote was held the week of February 26th, 2020 to approve membership applications for 
Earnest Private Student Loan and ScholarNet. Per NeASFAA P&P, all emails with motions, seconds, 
discussions, and votes will be stored in the dropbox until the end of the next fiscal year.   
  
I also took minutes at a Zoom BOD meeting on March 13th to discuss COVID-19 concerns surrounding the 
Spring 2020 NeASFAA Conference. They were uploaded to the dropbox. I also collected waivers from the 
Board to waive the 14 day notice for special meeting, and those were uploaded as well.   
  
Respectfully submitted,  
Sarah Standley  
 


